, 2nd September, 1965,

Dr. Charles M. Huffer,
%059 Campanile Drive,

' * UsBehs

Dear Dr. Huffer,

Thank you for youwr letter of 27¢h last. All my
0ld records are in deep storage at Bound Brook, N.J,
Here 1 am still taking data. Only special features have
been worked up. IEnclosed is a print of faint source in
Piotor taken at 2085 kiloayoles, The beam width is 40
minutes of time. You may use this print and piloture you
nov have without charge, I trust your new bdook will be
as suwocessful as your earlier one.

Yours faithfully,

amJne



